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Term 1 Week 5Term 1 Week 5  

DATES FOR THE DIARY

  MONDAY
    OOSH

  THURSDAY
    Library/Canteen/OOSH

  FRIDAY
    Sport/OOSH

WK 7 
Wednesday 12th March
NAPLAN begins Yrs 3 & 5

WK 8 
Wednesday 19th March
Quirindi High Taster day Yr 6
Thursday 20th March
Science & Engineering Yrs 5,6

WK 9 
Mon 24th - Wed 26th March
Yr 6 Hallogen Excursion
Sydney

WK 10
Wednesday 02nd April
Vision Screening Kinder 

WK 11
Friday 11th April
Last day of Term 1 

Nundle Public SchoolNundle Public School  

NEWSNEWSLETTERLETTER
27th, February 202527th, February 2025

Congratulations Maisy 
 the 2025 Great Nundle Dog Race logo



100% Attendance GOLD STAR AWARD
Congratulations Oliver & Thea 

100% Attendance GOLD STAR AWARD
Congratulations Oliver & Thea 

PRINCIPAL REPORTPRINCIPAL REPORT

Beau – An excellent fortnight at school 

Maisy – Being an excellent role model 

Jensen – Excellent focus and participation during phonics lessons 

Harry – A fantastic start to Year 3 

Violet – Working hard in all areas 

Lia – Working hard in mathematics 

AJ – Completing tasks in a responsible and timely manner 

Cordie – Working towards goals and helping others 

Congratulations to the following
Merit award recipients: 

Attendance 
Attendance matters. Each day your child is at school they
have important opportunities to learn, build friendships
and develop life skills. As seen in this week’s newsletter,
we celebrated Oliver and Thea achieving 100%
attendance over the two preceding weeks with Gold Star
Attendance awards. This is a fun way to celebrate the
strong attendance of our students and serves as a
reminder of the importance of regular attendance. While
we still encourage families to keep their children home if
they are unwell, additional days away from school do add
up.  

House Captains 
This week we reinstated the awarding of badges to our
sports house captains. At Monday’s assembly, Isabelle,
Kirin, Eloise and AJ were presented with shiny new House
Captain badges. We look forward to continuing this
tradition of acknowledging and celebrating the
contributions of our sports house captains for many years
to come. 

Dog Race Picture 
Each year the students at Nundle Public School are
tasked with creating a picture of a dog to be used as the
logo for the Great Nundle Dog Race. This year our
students created an amazing array of pictures
showcasing their four-legged, furry friends. The picture
which was voted as the winner at our Week 2 P&C
meeting was drawn by Year 1 student Maisy. Maisy’s
beautiful dog will not only be used on all of this year’s
Great Nundle Dog Race merchandise, but it will also be
proudly displayed at the front of the school for the next
twelve months.  

Zone Swimming 
Congratulations to Cordie who represented Nundle Public
School at last Friday’s Zone Swimming Carnival.



From the OfficeFrom the Office
Uniforms
A selection of second hand and new uniforms are available from our uniform shop. Please ensure all clothing
items especially hats have your child’s name labelled on them. 
Please remind your child to pack their hat each day. New hats are available for $7. 

Lost Property
There is a collection of uniform clothing items in the school lost property bin. If your child has misplaced
something please come have a look. 

Sentral
Sentral is now being used for all online communication, please ensure you remain logged in to the portal to
receive all important notices and permission notes requiring a response.  

Changes in routine
Please be reminded of the importance of informing the school and OOSH if there are changes to after school
arrangements.

Mr McDonald - Year 2 Classroom Highlights
Year 2 have been working very hard since the beginning of the term. They
have been creating patterns in maths, identifying and using nouns and
verbs in their writing, improving their reading and phonics by playing
games and reading with each other and their teachers. As part of our
English unit this term we have been focusing on the text Our Island. This
lovely book shares highlights of the places and creatures of Mornington
Island. This week we went on a town walk to find some of the special places
in Nundle. We visited the pool, the park, the post office and many more. We
will use photos of the special places we visited to write our own story.  



OOSHOOSH  

Thea learning what colours do
when mixed together.

Izzy very proud of her salt art.

AJ loved seeing the colours
join up along the salt

crystals and change colour.

We did salt paintings which was an activity they
thoroughly enjoyed while relaxing in the cool sharing

ideas. It was great to see the older children helping
the younger ones

Some of the salt paintings waiting
to dry so we can colour them with
food colouring.


